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    “Advocating for NPs since 1992” 
 

 
                                   
RE: HB 1148- Behavioral Health Care- Treatment and Access (Behavioral Health 

Model for Maryland) 

Position: Support w/ Amendment 

 

On behalf of the over 800 members Nurse Practitioner Association of Maryland, Inc. 

(NPAM), and the over 8,000 Nurse Practitioners licensed to practice in Maryland, I am 

writing to support HB 1148. 

 

We respectfully request the following amendment given the number of psychiatric nurse 

practitioners in MD. 

“One representative from the Nurse Practitioner Association of Maryland” 

 

Thank you in advance for your consideration of this request. Feel free to contact Beverly 

Lang, Executive Director, NPAM if you need additional information. 

 

Kindest Regards,  

Beverly Lang MScN, RN, ANP-BC, FAANP 

Executive Director, 

Nurse Practitioner Association of Maryland Inc. 

443-367-0277 (Office) 

410-404-1747 (Mobile) 

Fax: 410-772-7915 

NPAMexdir@npedu.com 

http://www.npamonline.org/

